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FARINGDON TOWN COUNCIL 
sitting as TUCKER’S RECREATION GROUND TRUST 

Reg. Charity No. 300156 

 

Minutes of a meeting  
of the Tucker’s Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Monday, 7 September 2015 at 8.00 pm 
in the Old Town Hall, Market Place, Faringdon  

 
TRUST MEMBERS PRESENT: Town Councillors 
     Jane Boulton (Chairman) 
     Angela Finn 
     Julie Farmer 
     David Barron 
     Al Cane 
     Andrew Marsden 
     Dr Mike Wise   

      
     Non-Voting Trust Members 

Simon Harrington, Faringdon 
Town Football Club 
Jonathan Gerrans, Faringdon 
Judo Club 

 
IN ATTENDANCE: Sally Thurston, Clerk & Financial 

Officer to the Trust 
 Hilary Sherman, Deputy Town 

Clerk 
 

1/3/15 Apologies for Absence 
 Apologies for absence were received from Steve Leniec and David 
 Price. 
 
2/3/15 Minutes of Last Meeting: 18 May, 2015  
 The Minutes were AGREED and signed as being a correct record of 
 the meeting held on 18 May, 2015. 
 
3/3/15Public Speaking Time 
 There were no members of public present. 
 
4/3/15 Faringdon Football Club  

Simon Harrington updated the members on the football club’s activities  
to date.   
It was NOTED that the club had arranged for the football pitches to be  
aerated. It was proposed, seconded and CARRIED that the Trust  
make a contribution of £250 to the club towards the cost of carrying out  
this work.  

 
5/3/15 Faringdon Judo Club Report 

Jonathan Gerrans updated the members on the judo club’s activities to 
date. 
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6/3/15 Play Area, Tuckers Park 
 Sally Thurston advised that the draft plans for the play area were not 
 available at this stage and that she would update the Trust of any 
 progress at its next meeting  
 
7/3/15 Payment of Bills 
 There were no bills for payment. 
 
8/3/15 Items for Information Only 
 There were none. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
       


